HEBRON NEWS
BULL ARM UPDATE

Hebron Helps with Back to School

In August, Bull Arm site employees held a cash drive to raise money for school supplies for local
students in need. In addition to the $3500 raised by employees, Hebron also made a corporate
donation of $5000.

The funds were provided to Swift Current Academy and Tricentia Academy, who in turn,
purchased school supplies and helped subsidize the costs of field trips for students.

| Anna Balan, 5 year old daughter of
Ben Balan, Hebron’s Quality Advisor
and Certification Lead, reading
about Bull Arm in ExxonMobil’s
recently published children’s book
MJ’s Great Adventure. In the story,
MJ the moose and his animal friends
visit the Bull Arm site where they see
the GBS being built and the Living
Quarters being assembled. The book
encompasses messages on safety,
environmental protection and
diversity. Copies are available at the
Hebron Information Centre.

Alison Zabik, Living Quarters Deputy Delivery L-R: Devin Huber, Topsides Civil Works Lead,

Manager, ExxonMobil (left) and Lori-Ann ExxonMobil, Peter Velez, GBS Construction Site

Upshall, Principal of Swift Current Academy Manager, ExxonMobil and Russ Peddle,
Principal of Tricentia Academy

We have completed more than 30 million person hours on this project without a lost time injury.



HEBRON NEWS - BULL ARM UPDATE

On October 23", the Hebron Project successfully completed its Aerial view of the flotilla of barges surrounding the GBS. The
largest concrete slipform operation, at the deep water site, barges contain two batch plants, office space, lunch rooms,
bringing the ice walls, storage cells and centre shaft to a height rebar, sand, aggregate and other materials required to support
of 71 m. The continuous 24/7 operation lasted 36 days and is construction. Three ferries transport workers to and from the
the second largest of its kind ever completed. ferry terminal located at Back Cove.

Living Quarters, Levels 1-4, in the Topsides Module Hall. Concrete placement on the Topsides pier as part of upgrades.
Contact Us Project Workforce

The Hebron Information Centre is located at the TCH entrance to As of September 30, 2014, over 5500

the Bull Arm Site (Nalcor Building). Community Relations staff are Newfoundland and Labrador residents were
generally available Monday-Friday during regular business hours. working on the Hebron Project in the province.

Telephone: 709-463-1033
Facsimile: 709-463-1034
Email: info@kkc-gbs.com

For more information about the Hebron Project, visit our website at www.hebronproject.com.



